
January 14,20 10 
PUBLIC SERViCE 

CoMMlssioN 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort. Ky. 40602-06 15 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Kentucky Utilities .s asking for an increase. We tlie people should not have to pay for the 
acts of Mother Nature. There is cost saving K.IJ. can do not to increase the 1:; %, increase 
during the economical times we are having. We the people are not getting pay increases 
to pay such high bills, especially during the winter months. So please think of the people 
and let them (K.TJ.) think of ways to cost save the company so it does not hurt the 
consuiner. 
I work for a utility company we are $230,000.00 under budget to date and we had a cost 
savings of $300,000.00 to date. So I know it can be done. So please do not pass such an 
increase at this time. Let Americans recover! ! 

diL-ee Thank you, 

Meli&a w aite 
1 13 Shannon Lane 
Georgetown, Ky. 40324 


